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NC Coastal Resources Advisory Council 
Hilton Hotel 

Wilmington, NC 
September 26-27, 2007 

Meeting Summary 
 

Attendance 
 

William Morrison, Chair Y J. Michael Moore  
Dara Royal, Vice Chair Y Elwood Padrick  
Frank Alexander Y W. Burch Perry  
Deborah Anderson Y Spencer Rogers Y 
Eugene Ballance  Frank Rush Y 
Bert Banks (Adrian Cox)  Brandon Shoaf  
Joe Beck Y Robert Shupe Y 
Ernie Bowden  Harry Simmons Y 
Randy Cahoon  Lester Simpson Y 
Carlton Davenport  Steve Sizemore (Andrea Frazier) Y 
Eddy Davis  Paul Spruill  
Paul Delamar (Christine Mele) Y Michael Street Y 
Webb Fuller Y Ray Sturza Y 
William Gardner, Jr. Y Tim Tabak Y 
Renee Gledhill-Earley (Nathan Henry) Y Penny Tysinger Y 
Gary Greene Y Joy Wayman Y 
Judy Hills Y Beans Weatherly Y 
Al Hodge Y David Weaver  
Maximilian Merrill  William Wescott Y 
Joe Lassiter Y Traci White  
Travis Marshall  Y Rhett White  
Gary Mercer  Don Yousey (David Stanley) Y 
Wayne Mobley Y   

 
 
Wednesday 26th 
 
Call to Order 
Bill Morrison called the meeting to order at 3 pm and the Council approved the July 2007 minutes.  
CRAC members were given CD copies of a stormwater management presentation and factsheet 
that they will use to do outreach in their local communities. 
 
City of Wilmington Stormwater Education Program & Tour 
Dave Mayes from the City of Wilmington gave a presentation on the city’s stormwater education and 
outreach program.  The program is new and has limited funding, but uses its single staff member to 
do outreach and education all over the city.  Staff uses a variety of media and giveaways to promote 
good stormwater management, and reaches audiences from elementary schools to public events.  
Dave led a tour of three of the city’s stormwater facilities, including a bioretention area and two man-
made stormwater wetlands. 
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Thursday 27th 
 
Call to Order 
The Council reconvened at 11:30 following a full session meeting with the CRC.  
 
Buffer Discussion 
The CRAC had a brief discussion comparing the CRC’s and the EMC’s estuarine shoreline buffers.  
While the Council did not develop any specific recommendations for the CRC at this meeting, it 
remains committed to doing so in the near future. 
 
New Business/Old Business 
The Council adjourned at 12:00 pm. 
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